
Subject Line: PTX is back on track!  
Is there a better way to observe social distance than at the Porsche Track 
Experience at Barber Motorsports Park? There’s plenty of room at our 
phenomenal track and facility.  
 
The Porsche Track Experience is resuming all courses as scheduled. We have implemented 
numerous protection measures for our students and staff and continue to monitor all 
government recommendations in regards to COVID-19. Every aspect of our program has been 
evaluated and modified (if necessary) in order to ensure your safety while at the track. If you 
would like additional information, please contact our office.  
 
We invite our local PCA members to experience the new 911 Carrera S and 
Taycan, both recently added to the PTX fleet! Take advantage of reduced class 
sizes for additional track time. PTX courses currently with light attendance:  
June 4 – 5 Performance Course 
July 8 – 9 Performance and Masters Course spots available 
July 16 – 17 Performance Course  
 
** For additional date options, please see the link below or call our office for assistance.  
 
What are the benefits of PCA members attending a PTX course?  

         PCA members always receive a 10% discount for their event. Please provide 
your member number at the time of registration as this is your discount code 

         Take your driving skills to the next level with track time and instructor feedback 
without creating wear and tear on your own equipment 

         Our instructors provide one-on-one attention, vehicle technology insight, and a 
thorough understanding of performance driving techniques. With a wide range of 
skills, our Porsche certified instructors offer useful feedback to even the most 
experienced driver 

         The 2-day Masters, our Intermediate level course (you may qualify for based on 
your driving resume) offers open lapping sessions similar to what is done at 
HPDE events. In addition, these curriculums offer opportunities to further develop 
your driving skills at our driving exercises where you will learn how to control the 
car at the limit of adhesion 

 
For assistance or if you have additional questions, call our office directly at 770-290-
7000 or email us at TrackExperience@porsche.us.   
 
Course availability is subject to change and can be monitored on our website at: 
https://www.porschedriving.com/track-experience/course-availability 
 
Best regards, 

Porsche Track Experience 
6075-B Barber Motorsports Parkway 
Leeds, AL 35094 
www.porschedriving.com 
Phone: 770-290-7000 
 


